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Sunday, May 3 
 

Extended Teaching 
Coordinator(s) 
Jennifer Porter 

 
8:00 a.m. 

Kelli McBride 
 

10:40 a.m. 
Barbara Vincent  

Susan Tappan 
Emily Rucker 

Kim Seitz 
Ashley Clark 
James Clark 

Bridgit Christian 
Jessica Braun 

 
Special Friends 

Workshop Leaders 
Donna Lieber 

Lindsey Woods 
 

9:35 Deacons 
(1) Chris Ward 

(6) Mitch Brooks 
 

11:00 Deacons 
   (1) Gerald Cox 

 (3) Jackie Coy 
 (4) Ralph Clark 

(5) Philip Franke 
(6) Scott Grieve 

 
Elmcroft  

Buddy Bryant 
 

Congregational Care 
Harry Rucker 

 
Connections  

Scott Christmas 

     IN SERVICE    

 DATES/INFO TO REMEMBER 

BREAST CANCER SUPPORT GROUP 
Tuesday, April 28, 7:00-8:30 p.m., Craft Rm. 
This meeting is for women and caregivers  
touched by breast cancer or anyone interested. Call 
Lois Schoenick (502-538-4668) with any questions. 

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 
Wednesday, April 29, 6:30 p.m. in Jake Lynch’s 
office. The Activities Committee meets the last 
Wednesday each month. 

ORPHAN CARE COMMITTEE 
Sunday, May 3, 5:00 p.m.,                                                   
Craft Room. Isaiah 1:17 

SENIOR ADULT CHOIR 
Thursday, May 7 & May 21, 10:00 a.m. 

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
Thursday, May 21, 12:30-5:30 p.m.,  
Romans Hall. Schedule an appointment                         
online at https://american.redcross.org.  

MOTHER’S DAY OUT FALL REGISTRATION   

Open Enrollment continues.  

Call Brenda Sapp at 538-3633 for more information. 

BULLITT COUNTY NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER EVENT 
Thursday, May 7, 2015 at Noon on West 1st Street  
Shepherdsville City Park Pavilion by Salt River 
www.NationalDayofPrayer.org. This is a rain or shine event.  
Some bleachers available or bring your lawn chair.  
Sponsored by the Bullitt County Ministerial Association.  
For more information please call 502-543-0825 or 502-921-1706. 
 

The 2015 theme is Lord, Hear Our Cry, emphasizing the need for individuals, corporately and individu-
ally, to place their faith in the unfailing character of their Creator, who is sovereign over all governments, 
authorities, and men.  
“Hear the cry and the prayer that your servant is praying in your presence this day.” I Kings 8:28 

 A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR  

        Welcome to First Baptist     
                            
 
     
  Candace       Jason, Sandy and Jackson    
   Baxter                       Crumbacker with Lilly 
 

WOMEN’S MISSIONARY UNION 
Tuesday, May 5, 11:00-12:30 p.m., Craft Room  

CROCHET/KNIT CLASS  
Mon., May 4 & May 18, 9-11 a.m., Craft Rm.  

 SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY 

 NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER 

MEN’S BREAKFAST & BIBLE STUDY 
Saturday, May 2, 8:30 a.m., Romans Hall                                         
Contact Tony Stemle at 902-7287 for                              
more info. Men’s Bible Study meets 
the first Saturday each month.  

BIBLE STUDY 
Ladies, don’t miss this inspiring opportunity to experience the book of Philippians  
with fresh perspective! Join us in a 6-week, mini, (NO HOMEWORK), Bible study  
by Karol Ladd. Step out of your busy life and step into a passionate pursuit of God.  
Join us at 6:45 p.m., Wednesday, April 29 in the Craft Room. We will follow with a brief Q & A and finish 
by 7:30 p.m. Bring your Bible. See you then! Call Christine Gates at 502-403-4519 for more details. 
 

FBC WOMEN’S MINISTRY PRESENTS: WHEN LIFE GIVES YOU LEMONS 
A delicious fondue dessert event hosted offsite. Cost $3, Thursday May 7, 7-9 p.m. 
Tickets must be purchased by May 3 (on sale in Welcome Center). 
Limited Space! Call Christine Gates for more details 502-403-4519. 
Join us for a night of traditional: Fun, Friends, Fellowship, Fondue, (that lost art of  
dipping sweet treats into a pot of warm chocolate sauce over a gentle flame) and FAITH -  
Discover that God is in the business of “up-cycling” our “Lemons into Lemonade” Bring a Friend! 

 WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

 ACTIVITIES & OUTREACH MINISTRY 

MUD RUN                                                                                                                                                                                       
Looking for some good clean fun with some exercise to boot? Join the First Baptist  
mud run team and participate in the Louisville Stampede 5K mud run Saturday, May 9.  
Competitive heats begin at 9:00 a.m. with fun heats beginning at 9:45 a.m.  
Cost is $45 per adult through May 6 then $50 day of event. Children 8-14 cost $15.  
Join our team (FBCMW), enter the coupon code FBCMW and get a $5 discount. Parking $10.                              
You must register online at survivethestampede.com. Receive a free t-shirt if you sign up by May 1.                  
Contact Terry Hall (641-1625) or Jake Lynch with questions. 

EASTERN KY MISSIONS MEETING 
Thursday, May 7, 7:00 p.m., Craft Room  

MT. WASHINGTON SPRING FESTIVAL 
The fun begins on Friday, May 8 at 4:00 p.m.  
and continues Saturday, May 9, beginning at 8 a.m. 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
Thursday, April 30, 6:30 p.m., Fireside Room 

YARD SALE TO BENEFIT  
FOUNDATIONS FOR THE FUTURE 
Mark your calendar for Saturday, May 16, (rain date   
May 30), 8-2 p.m., Sanctuary parking lot. Call Bev 
Carter to reserve your spot (538-3443, 314-9066).  

YOUNG AT HEART 
On Thursday, May 14, the Young at Heart senior group will tour the WaterStep facility in  
Louisville. This organization collects used shoes to help provide funds for safe drinking water in  
countries such as Uganda, Kenya, and Costa Rica. Folks going on the tour should bring (as many                         
as possible) “gently” used shoes of any kind—heels, sandals, flats, sneakers, loafers, etc., for  
donation. We will leave the church parking lot at 11:00 and eat lunch prior to our 1:30 tour of WaterStep. 
For more information call Joyce Mann @ 681-6848 or Jim Castlen @ 538-7361. 

CHILDREN’S MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR SINGS              
Sunday, May 3, 9:35 & 11 a.m.           
 

PRESCHOOL CHOIR SINGS 
Sunday, May 10, 11 a.m.  
worship service. 
 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR PROGRAM 
Wed., May 13, 6:30 p.m., Sanctuary - Back to the Cross 

MINI BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 22-25 (Meadows Apts.), June 29-July 2 (Trevor Dr.)

6:30-8:00 p.m. If you would like to help, please call 
Dohna Terry at 552-1115.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL JOURNEY OFF THE MAP June 15-19, 9 a.m.—Noon          
Volunteers needed. Please contact Jennifer Harris in the church office or email jharris @fbcmw.org. 
VBS Motto: This is the way. Walk in it. VBS Scripture: Isaiah 30:21. And whenever you turn to the 
right or to the left, your ears will hear this command behind you: “This is the way. Walk in it.” (HCSB)   

 CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

MISSIONS FUNDRAISER/PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
Saturday, May 9; 8:00-11:00 a.m. Fellowship Hall 
Cost is $5.00 for all you can eat pancakes,  
milk, OJ, and coffee. *100% of proceeds  
benefit FBCMW mission trip volunteers.  
Many volunteers are needed. 



 Updated Monday, April 27, 2015 
 

Baptist East: Patti Sartin, Eric Denton,  
  Marjorie Luttrell, Charlie Gaddie  
  (Marvin/Eula Proctor’s friend)  
 

Suburban: Hudson & Grayson McDonald  
  (Jeremy & Adrienne McDonald’s babies) 
 

North Carolina Rehab.: Kathryn Clark  
  (Roger Clark’s mother) 
 

Eastern Star Home: Evelyn Proctor 
 

Green Meadows: Ralph Lutes, Mary E.  
  Moore, Paul Roby, Fran Stamper,  
  Ruth Walls 
 

Cincinnati Healthcare: Betty Wilkins 
 

Glen Ridge Long Term Care: Barbara  
  Rapp (Brenda Buffin’s mother)  
 

Helmwood Nursing Home: Margaret  
  Compton (Bro. Billy’s mother) 

MINISTERIAL STAFF 
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Education 
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Associate  
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Jason “Bubba” Stewart 
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SUPPORT STAFF 
 

Melissa Laytham 
Financial Administrator 

 

Donna Lieber 
Church/Pastor’s Ministry Assist. 

 

Cindy Cecil              
Staff Ministry Assistant 

 

Penny Franklin              
CLC Ministry Assistant 

 

Cheryl Hall 
Receptionist 

 

Brenda Sapp           
Mother’s Day Out Director 

 

Carolyn Saunders             
Performing Arts Center  

    Administrator 
 

Lloyd Dooley 
Media/AV Specialist 

 

Steve Middleton 
Sue Robinson 

Greg Burbo 
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THE 

Sunday - May 3 
  7:00 - 8:00 Prayer Time - C205 
  8:15   Morning Worship 
  9:00 - 11:00 Library open 
  9:35  Bible Study - all ages 
  9:35  Morning Worship/Children sing 
10:45  Sunday School Too (B- PS2) 
           Sproutlets Worship  
           (Ages 3-5  by Oct.1st 2014) 
           First Kids Live (Grades 1-5) 
10:50  Bible Study - all ages 
11:00  Morning Worship/Children sing 
12:00  Senior Adult Lunch - Fell. Hall 
  5:00  Orphan Care Mtg. - Craft Rm. 
 

Monday - May 4 
  9:00  Crochet Class - Craft Room 
  9:30  Mother’s Day Out (M-Th)  
  3:30  Impact/Afterschool  (M-F)  
  7:00  Mother’s Day Out Grad.-Sanc.  
           Reception-Fellowship Hall  
  8:00  Ladies Ensemble/One Accord 
 

Tuesday - May 5 
  9:30  Bible Study - Craft Room 
11:00  WMU - Craft Room 
  6:00  Aerobics - CLC 
  6:30  Orchestra Rehearsal   
  7:00  Mother’s Day Out Prgm.-Sanc. 
  7:30  Praise Band 

Wednesday - May 6 
  3:00  Library Open 
  4:45  Fellowship Meal  
  5:00  Handbell Rehearsal 
  5:30  Women’s Prayer - Fireside Rm. 
  6:00  Preschool Choir-last meeting 
  6:00  Children’s Choir - Sanctuary 
  6:15  Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 
  6:15  Youth (Grades 6-12) Yth. Rm. 
  6:15  Praise Team 
  6:45  Mission Friends/RA’s/GA’s-last 
  6:45  Women’s Bible Study-Craft Rm. 

  7:00  Worship Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday - May 7 
10:00  Senior Adult Choir  
  6:00  Aerobics - CLC 
  7:00  Eastern KY M.T. mtg.-Craft Rm. 
  7:00  Women’s Min. fellowship-offsite 
 

Friday - May 8 
  9:00  Mom’s  Connect - CLC/Gym   
  9:30  Bible Study - Fellowship Hall 
  4:00  Mt. Washington Spring Festival 
 

Saturday - May 9 
  8:00  Mt. Washington Spring Festival 
  9:00  Mud Run 
  9:00  Aerobics 
  9:00  CLC Closed 
 

 REMEMBER IN PRAYER  BODY LIFE 

 MEETING REMINDERS 

PROPERTY & SPACE COMMITTEE  
Wednesday, May 20, 7:00 p.m., 
Romans Hall Kitchen 

The Western Recorder is  
published every other week.  
Upcoming Western Recorder  
dates are May 5 & May 19. 

The First Edition is emailed weekly 
and hard copies are available  

in the church office  
and Sanctuary vestibule. 

 

                                    April 26, 2015       
Bible Study                                   492 
A.M. Worship Total                       878 
 

 
Financial information  

not available  
to the general public. 

 
 

Financial Statements 
 are available in hard copy format  

in a box outside  
Melissa Laytham’s office. 

MAP UPDATE 
The Orphan Care Ministry is updating the map in the Welcome                       
Center. If you sponsor a child through Compassion, World Vision,  
or some other organization please let us know; or if your sponsorship  
has changed. Also if your family has completed, or are in the process of,  
domestic or international adoption please send a picture of your family. All  
information needs to be sent to Erin Brangers at erin.brangers@yahoo.com. 

 ORPHAN CARE MINISTRY 

2015 GRADUATION RECOGNITION  
We will be recognizing all 2015 graduates (both high school and college) in a 
special worship service on May 31 at the 11:00 a.m. service. Please bring 
your cap and gown. If you are a graduate and would like to be recognized, 
please contact Penny at 538-7362 by May 24.  

 YOUTH/YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

FROM THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE  
The church will continue to offer its annual scholarships for high school gradu-
ates and current college students. Church members who are interested in the 
college scholarship program must fill out an application. The 2015-2016 school 
year scholarship applications may be picked up in the church office or online at 
our church website: www.fbcmw.org > Contact Us > forms > Scholarship                                                 
The applications need to be returned to the church office on or before June 7, 
2015. Contact Paula Maddox with any questions at 538-4626. 

Thank you cards have been received 
from Susan Sloane and the family of 
Stuart Tichenor, and from Carolyn Key. 
The cards are posted on the church 
office bulletin board. 
 

Car Care Day 
The Bible Seekers Sunday School class 
would like to thank those who support 
and volunteer with our Car Care Day 
Ministry. There were 27 cars serviced 
Saturday despite the rainy weather. 
 

Water with Blessings 
The Crochet/Knit Ministry has received 
a thank you poster* from the above for 
the crochet filter protectors that have 
been made to help prevent water filters 
from breakage. The Crochet/Knit Minis-
try is blessed to be able to share these 
with our ladies in third world countries. 
Pray for our hands to stay healthy! 
*The poster is displayed on our church  
office bulletin board. 

 THANK YOU 

Christian sympathy is extended to  
Ralph Barnett and family in the loss  
of his niece, Rosaline Beck, and to 
Tina Bryant and family in the loss of 
her mother, Connie Renfrow. 

 SYMPATHY 

 MISSIONS MINISTRY 

IMB APPOINTMENT SERVICE 
Our church bus will take a group to the IMB appointment service at Highview 
Baptist Church on Wednesday, May 13 at 6:30 p.m. Please contact Cameron 
Ford in the church office or email cameron.ford@fbcmw.org with questions  
or to sign up. Space is limited. 

EASTERN KY MISSION NEEDS 
The Eastern KY Missions Team is collecting the following items for Isaiah 
House, Willisburg KY. There are presently 70 men and 10 women residents. 
They have pressing needs of personal care items--- 
 

Men: Unopened pkgs--nothing with alcohol in the ingredients: Shave cream/
gel, dandruff shampoo, non-aerosol antiperspirant/deodorant, dental floss, 
alcohol-free mouthwash, foot powder, cough drops, Tylenol, ibuprofen,  
Neosporin, sunscreen.  
 

Ladies: feminine products, brushes, combs, Q-tips, nail clippers and files, nail 
polish and remover, make-up, facial cleansers & moisturizers, shave cream/
gel, body lotion, hand cream, shampoo, conditioner, non-aerosol deodorant 
& hair spray (pump only), wash cloths and towels.  
 

If you can assist with this project, we have boxes in the Welcome Center and 
CLC--designated ISAIAH HOUSE. 

There will be a special Memorial Day 
service Sunday, May 24,  
2:30 p.m. at Mt. Washington  
Cemetery. Please join in  
this special time of remem- 
brance of those who have  
given their lives for our country. 

 MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE 

DEACONS MEETING 
Sunday, May 17 

1:00 p.m., Craft Room 


